DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
US ARMY INSTALLATION MANAGEMENT COMMAND
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REPLY TO

ATTENTION OF 36 § 2P 2 Jo0f
Directorate of Public Works CERTIFIED MAIL
: Too e 2160 Q000
Georgia Environmental Protection Division 257y o I

Underground Storage Tank Management Program
Attention: Mr. William Logan

4244 International Parkway, Suite 104
Atlanta, Georgia 30354

Dear Mr. Logan:

Fort Stewart 1s pleased to receive the Georgia Environmental
Protection Division (GA EPD) letter of approval for no further
action for Underground Storage Tanks 25 & 26, Building 1343,
Facility Identification Number 9-025008, Hunter Army Airfield,
Georgia dated August 19, 2008.

The monitoring wells will be reutilized by a Performance
Based Contractor for the Defense Environmental Restoration
Program to remediate the trichloroethylene contamination in the
groundwater at this site. Therefore, Fort Stewart respectfully
requests the GA EPD approve deferral for the certification of
proper closure of these wells until completion of the site
remediation as confirmed by the Hazardous Waste Program Manager.
After the wells are properly abandoned, Fort Stewart will
provide a copy of the Well Abandonment Closure Report for your
records.

If there are any guestions or comments regarding this
letter, please contact Mr. Dale Kiefer at (912) 767-4629 or Ms.
Tressa Rutland, Directorate of Public Works, Environmental
Prevention and Compliance Branch, at (912} 767-2010.

Sincerely,

Thomas V. Maulde

Acting Director,/ Public Works
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